

Riverbrae School

2 Middleton Road, Linwood, PA3 3DP

Tel: 0300 300 1372

Head Teacher: Michelle Welsh



Children's Services

07.05.2024

Dear Parents/Carer

I am writing to let you know that it is my intention to retire at the end of this term. This has been a very difficult decision for me to make but it feels like the right time for myself and my family.

I have been so proud of the progress we have made over the last few years, and I am excited for the next chapter at Riverbrae.

Yours sincerely

Menelelier

Michelle Welsh

Head Teacher